
Colleen 
McKaughan/R9/USEPA/US 

03/24/2006 02:42 PM

To Chris_Shaver@nps.gov, Don_Shepherd@nps.gov, 
John_Vimont@nps.gov, jasorkin@fs.fed.us, 
rwfisher@fs.fed.us, brolofson@fs.fed.us, 

cc Gerardo Rios/R9/USEPA/US@EPA, Robert 
Baker/R9/USEPA/US@EPA, Sean 
Hogan/R9/USEPA/US@EPA, Scott 

bcc

Subject Desert Rock PSD Permit - 30-day review period 

Good Afternoon,

This message is to notify everyone that we are starting the 30-day review period for the Desert Rock PSD 
permit by the FLMs on Monday, March 27, 2006.  The 30-day period will close on Wednesday, April 26, 
2006.  At that time, EPA will expect to hear from the FLMs whether the agencies intend to make a Finding 
of Adverse Impact, or not.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 520-498-0118.  Thank you.

Colleen McKaughan  


